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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: communications@nccpaboard.gov 
  

 

DAVID R. NANCE, CPA, SELECTED AS  
CPA BOARD’S EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

RALEIGH--The North Carolina State Board of Certified Public Accountant (CPA) Examiners is 

pleased to announce the selection of David R. Nance, CPA, as the Board’s Executive Director, 

effective January 1, 2022. The Executive Director is the Board’s Chief Executive and 

Administrative Officer and is responsible for all aspects of the Board’s operations. 

 
Nance, who was licensed as a North Carolina CPA in 1986, has been with the Board since 

August 1, 2012, when he joined the Board as Deputy Director. Before joining the Board staff, 

Nance spent more than 30 years with the Office of State Auditor  

 

 

 

 

About the Board 

Established by Chapter 93 of the North Carolina General Statutes, the State Board of CPA Examiners is an occupational 
licensing board that grants certificates of qualification as CPAs to those individuals who meet the statutory requirements. 
The Board also adopts and enforces the rules of professional ethics and conduct to be observed by CPAs in North 
Carolina. An independent State agency, the Board is composed of seven members appointed by the Governor. Five 
members must be holders of valid and unrevoked NC CPA certificates as issued by the Board in accordance with the NC 
General Statutes. The remaining two members, who are not CPAs, represent the interests of the public-at-large.  
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